A Reminder to the Ladies of your Church/Meeting!

We invite you to come and learn how you can be a part of the “New Underground
Railroad”. Today there are more than 161 million men, women, and children
worldwide that are enslaved. Even today in the United States there are an
estimated 27,000 people enslaved. In fact, 80% of human trafficking victims are
women and children. North Carolina is currently the fifth highest in the nation for

slave trade.

You can make a difference! Come and learn of the efforts that are being made
today to rescue these victims and how you can be a part of it. Prosperity Friends
Meeting’s United Society of Friends Women will be hosting an informative talk on
“Human Trafficking”. It will be on Saturday, September 21° at 2:30 pm followed
with a Tea and Refreshments. We are located at 2449 River Road, Robbins, in the
Highfalls Community. Please RSVP with the number attending at our mailing
address or by phone at 910-464-5388 by September g

It is our hope and prayer that our effort to inform the extended community will in
some way help make a positive impact on these victims and help to restore their
dignity. Come and join us in this endeavor!
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